

Viktor Orbán The Prime Minister Pf. 6 1357 Budapest Hungary

www.htulc.de

German Rectors' Conference

Dr Gordon Bölling Tel +49 228 887 - 128 boelling@hrk.de

Körber Foundation

Friederike Schneider Tel +49 40 808192 - 143 schneider@koerber-stiftung.de

University of Hamburg

Sonja Gräber-Magocsi, Ph.D. Tel +49 40 42 838 - 1803 sonja.graeber-magocsi@uni-hamburg.de

9 June 2017

Open Letter - Re: Central European University, Budapest

Dear Prime Minister Orbán,

It is with great concern that we have noticed the uncertain future of the Central European University in Budapest.

We welcome the beginning of discussions on June 23 between the government of Hungary and the office of the Governor of New York. On behalf of our colleagues at CEU, we urge the Government of Hungary to seek a solution that enables CEU to continue as a free institution in Budapest awarding American and Hungarian accredited degrees. We would be pleased by such a solution, which would demonstrate Hungary's commitment to fundamental European values of freedom in scientific research and teaching. It would strengthen Hungary's much respected position as valued partner in European higher education.

Sincerely yours,

Professor Dr Horst Hippler

President

German Rectors' Conference

Professor Dr Dieter Lenzen

President

Universität Hamburg

Dr Lothar Dittmer

Chairman of the Executive Board

Körber Foundation

Hamburg Transnational University Leaders Council – a meeting of 50 university leaders from around the world invited for discussion in Hamburg from 7 to 9 June 2017 at the invitation of the German Rectors' Conference, the Körber Foundation, and Universität Hamburg

A joint initiative of





